
            March 3, 2025 

Dear Valued Shareholder: 

I am pleased to report that your Board of Directors declared a quarterly cash dividend of 
$0.34 per common share, payable on March 3, 2025, to shareholders of record as of February 18, 
2025. Middlesex has paid cash dividends to you, our shareholders, in varying amounts, 
continually for over a century and is proud of our 52-year history of consecutive annual dividend 
increases.  

At the time this letter was produced, the Company had not yet released year end 2024 
earnings. As always, we invite you to view news releases regarding your Company and our 
financial results by visiting https://investors.middlesexwater.com/news-events/news-releases.  

We will be holding our Annual Meeting of Shareholders virtually on May 20, 2025, at 
11:00 a.m. We expect to mail proxy material notices in mid-April. These notices will provide 
information on how to view our Proxy and Annual Report online, voting procedures, how to 
attend the virtual Annual Meeting and how to submit questions to management.  

Stay Informed 

To stay informed about company Securities & Exchange Commission filings, news 
releases or to receive an end-of-day stock quote, please subscribe to our Investor Email Alerts 
service, also found on our Investor Relations site at http://investors.middlesexwater.com. You 
may also visit our Facebook and X sites via links directly on our website home page at 
www.middlesexwater.com.  

If you are a participant in our common stock investment plan and have any questions 
about your investment account, please contact the Broadridge Call Center at 1-888-211-0641 or 
visit https://shareholder.broadridge.com/middlesexwater/  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Officers, and all Employees of the Middlesex Water 
family of companies, we thank you for your continued support and confidence. 

Sincerely,

Nadine Leslie 
President & Chief Executive Officer 

485C Route One South 
Suite 400 

Iselin, New Jersey 08830 
NASDAQ: MSEX 
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